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Memo No-   /SCBCC/20__        Date: 16 January 2023 

 

 

 

To whom it may Concern 

 

All the students are inform that the examination of 5th Semester will start from 16 January 

2023. The said exam will be completed on 2nd February 2023. Therefore all the students 

are hereby inform that in the exam days all classes will be suspended. 

The total exam routine will be displayed in our website as well as in the notice board. 

 

 

By order 

Teacher in charge 

 

mailto:scbccollege@gmail.com
http://www.scbcc.ac.in/

